
   
 
 
                                       

                                 
                                        
                             

 
             

 
 
 

 
   

 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: PETER GIBBS 
Sent: 06 December 2017 18:07 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area and Play Park 

Importance: High 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and play park as a local Greenspace as 
proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council 
and Torbay Development Agency. We need to protect this area as it is very important, not only for ourselves but, 
for our children and grandchildren, to have a safe place to walk and play. 

Mr Peter Gibbs and Mrs Linda Gibbs 

Kind Regards,
 

Peter and Linda Gibbs
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